
A MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
 

It is my pleasure this evening to welcome you to the 2nd 

Anniversary Ball, Induction of Officers and Coronation of 

Miss GAPASCA. 

 

Tonight’s celebration is a testimony of the unwavering dedication and collective efforts of our 

members in spearheading the organization’s mission.  I am blessed to work with many selfless 

members and am very grateful of your support. Each and every one of you is a vital part of the      

organization. I applaud your hard work and commitment in making GAPASCA what it is today. 

 

We also celebrate the overwhelming support of our Adopt-A-Student benefactors as well as the 

generosity of individuals and businesses year after year. There is no way to fully express our    

gratitude for your loyalty. GAPASCA is continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of 

donors like you who answer the call to give again and again. 

  

I thank our souvenir program sponsors. Your support will keep us moving forward in fostering 

higher education and in making a difference in the lives of the less fortunate children of Gapan 

City.  

  

My heartfelt congratulation goes to all incoming officers, board of directors and Miss GAPASCA 

2016 and sincere gratitude to the outgoing ones for a job well done. As we embark together on 

another promising year, we’re thrilled by the privilege of carrying on the momentum of our    

success. I humbly seek your active participation and continued support in carrying out our       

mission. 

 

Once again, thank you, May God bless us all and Mabuhay! 

   

Nimfa  Garces Castro 

Chairman of the Board of Directors 

 


